Minutes of 
Policy Committee Meeting
March 8, 2010
The Board of Education

Summit Hill District 161

Minutes of the Policy Committee meeting of the Board of Education that was held on Monday, March 8, 2010 in the Board Room of the Administrative Center
The Policy Committee Meeting began at 6:35 P.M. at the District Office.  Members in attendance were: Keith Pain, Superintendent, Jim Letsos, and Board Members, Sean William Doyle, Dave Macek and Ken Balcerzak.  
A discussion followed with those in attendance discussing school board policy changes that have been recommended by the Illinois Association of School Boards in the month of February PRESS Issues.

A motion was made by Mr. Macek and seconded by Mr. Balcerzak that the committee meeting adjourn.  Roll Call Vote:  Mr. Doyle aye, Mr. Balcerzak aye, and Mr. Macek aye.  The meeting ended at 6:58 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Tammy Miller
Standing Secretary to the Superintendent


President

Secretary

